
2nd May 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children really enjoyed the Rhubarb Theatre performance of The Boy who wanted to Fly last week.  Thank you to the 

PTfA for arranging this treat for the children.  

 

As the weather is now getting warmer at last, could you please ensure that your child has a hat and water bottle in school 

each day.   Please note that our school policy is that only water may be drunk in classrooms.   Sun cream is permitted in 

school provided that it is named and your child is able to apply it themselves.    

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Dates for your Diary 

13.05.19 KS2 SATS 

20.05.19 Year 2 Stay and Learn 2.30pm 

20.05.19 Reception Stay and learn 2.30pm 

21.05.19 Year 5 Stay and learn 2.30pm 

22.05.19 Year 1 Collective worship for parents 

23.05.19 Y4/Y 6 Collective worship for parents 

23.05.19 Year 3 Stay and learn for parents 2.30pm 

24.05.19 Collective worship (with awards) 

Parent Hub is a free app that helps you keep up to 

date with what’s going on at school. You ‘ll receive 

messages, pictures, documents and newsletters all in 

one handy place. For those parents not already on 

Parent hub, download the app and create yourself an 

account.  Choose “Add a School” and enter 

@HSAPrimary 

 

 

TUESDAY 18th JUNE  

Please see the diary date planned for Sports Day, 

weather permitting.  

Times to be  

confirmed but will include a picnic lunch! 

 

Juniper’s Topic is  

Allotment. 

 

We love their fabulous 

wall display! 

This week they have 

been making their own 

eco pots out of  

newspaper and growing 

seeds in different 

 conditions.  

We are delighted to have been 

chosen as one of 50 schools to 

receive five brilliant books 

shortlisted for Oscar’s Book 

prize 2019.  

 

Oscars’ book prize was set up in 

memory of Oscar Ashton.  


